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There has been a 32% increase in  
student population at Livingston High 

School since the 1990-1991 school year. 
By 2008-2009, this increase  

is estimated to be 44%.  
By 2013-2014, it is estimated to be 67%. 

1,586 students currently attend 
Livingston High School, which has a 
functional capacity of 1,413 students. 

• The proposed construction project will 
add approximately 95,000 new square feet 
to Livingston High School and renovate 
about  68,000   square feet.  

• It will provide a state of the art science 
wing, a robotics lab,  additional 
classrooms in every department, a new 
gymnasium with physical education 
stations and team rooms, a second TV 
studio and an expanded student cafeteria. 

• It will resolve overcrowding and lack of 
adequate space while meeting our 
students’ academic and co-curricular 
needs in the 21st century and addressing 
security, parking, and other space issues. 

• Estimated cost: $51.5 million.   Estimated 
time line: 24-30 months.  
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ON www.livingston.org  

Meeting the educational  
needs of Livingston’s growing  
student body 


